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Parliament of Western Australia’s 

Community Newsletter

In this edition we will:
     • Celebrate our seniors
     • Exhibit photos
     • Demystify democracy to our regions
	 	 	 	 	 •	 Offer	guided	tours
     • Meet a Member of Parliament

Parliament celebrates seniors week

PARLIAMENT HOUSE TALK & TOUR 
FOR SENIORS WEEK 2018

 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th November
  ‘Parliament Remembers’

with two 90 minute Talk and Tours at 10.15am and 1.00pm.

Bookings are essential on 9222 7259 
Numbers limited to 20 per tour with places allocated on a 

first come basis only. The cost for each tour 
is $5.00 per person * to cover the cost of light refreshments.

* Please bring correct money as no change can be given.

To learn more about our ‘Talk and Tours’ or to make a 

booking for community groups, visit our website 

www.parliament.wa.gov.au/education

Commemorating the 100th anniversary of Armistice

supported by RSLWA

POWA to the People

Bookings are essential, with places 
strictly limited to 18 people per tour. 
The cost is a modest $5.00 per person

to cover light refreshments.  
To secure your place, give Cherie 

or Tina a ring on 9222 7259.

Launching on Sunday 11th November, Seniors
Week is a time to celebrate and acknowledge
the valuable contributions our seniors make
in enriching the community of Western 
Australia. 

This year, the Parliament of Western Australia
will be in full bloom, with an extensive array
of red poppies flowering throughout the gardens
and daily presentations of the very popular
Talk & Tours. For Seniors Week, we will 
be focusing upon the theme, ‘Parliament
Remembers’, with an engaging audiovisual
presentation commemorating the centenary of 
Armistice. 

After listening to an entertaining talk and 
enjoying the freshly prepared morning or
afternoon tea, you will have a behind-the-scenes
tour of Parliament House, looking at its 
architecture, history and art collection. 

So make your Seniors Week one to remember
and reserve your place now. Scheduled from 
12th through to 16th November, these 90 minute
tours will run twice daily from 10.15am and 
1.00pm. 



2

Parliament of Western Australia
 Community Newsletter September 2018

Keeping in the Picture at Parliament
Following the success of the acclaimed Western 
Australian photographer Frances Andrijich’s
exhibition of The Year of Living Dangerously at
Parliament House, there are more exciting and
thought provoking instillations coming over the
next few months.

Borderless GandHi 
An exhibition featuring recoloured photo-
graphs of Mahatma Gandhi, leader of the 
Indian independence movement against 
British rule. This engaging and immersive 

display runs from 2nd October – 
9th November

Warsaw Uprising 
An exhibition coordinated with the assistance 

of the Honorary Consulate of the Republic of 
Poland in Perth.  This exhibition commemorates
 the courageous Polish heroes who sacrificed 
their lives during the Warsaw Uprising in WWII, 

and runs from  6th - 16th November

If you are interested in booking a tour 
during any of these dates, you can talk 
to Cherie or Tina on 9222 7259 or email 

education@parliament.wa.gov.au

Community Outreach 
in the Pipeline

After recently delivering a highly successful community
workshop at the City of Albany, the Parliamentary 
Education Office is once again about to visit regional
WA, to deliver its outreach program. In October, we
will be visiting Kalgoorlie–Boulder and presenting
Pop-up Parliaments in both primary and secondary
schools. 

For the wider community, we will be presenting 
“Demystifying Democracy” at the City of 
Kalgoorlie–Boulder. So for those of you living in
Kalgoorlie–Boulder who are interested in discovering 
how your voice can be heard and how you can take an
active part in the parliamentary process, contact the
Parliamentary Education Office. 2POWA to the People

DEMYSTIFYING  
DEMOCRACY 

Learn about the Parliament of Western Australia

A Community 
Seminar

Presented by the 
Parliamentary Education Office

and supported by the 

City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder

Tuesday 16th October 
4.00pm -5.30pm

City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder
Councillors Conference Room  

City Administration Building - 577 Hannan Street, Kalgoorlie

Secure your FREE reservation by Friday 12th October with 
Parliamentary Education Office on (08) 9222 7259 

or email education@parliament.wa.gov.au
Please note places are strictly limited. 

and how to get your voice heard!
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Questions on Notice
In this edition, we asked Hon Peter Watson, MLA, Speaker of the
Legislative Assembly and Member for Albany, to tell us more
about his hobbies and interests.

Favourite movie: The Green Mile
Favourite footy team: Collingwood Football Club
Favourite food: Seafood
Favourite activity: Reading and Walking
Dream dinner party guest: Dianne Wolfer - Author
Favourite song/artist: ‘I believe’ - The Bachelors

Hon Peter Watson pictured 
with his dog ‘Harry’, 

outside Parliament House.

Have you ever wondered 
what goes on behind the

doors of Parliament 
House? 

The Key to your House 
is a 13-part documentary 
series, which looks behind 
the scenes into the many 

facets of the home of 
Western Australian 

democracy. 

You can unlock your 
curiosity and view The 

Key to your House HERE.

POWA to the People

Tour the People’s House
All tours are guided by our informative Education Presenters,
who provide an engaging insight into the rich history of the 
building, parliamentary procedure and how you, as an active citizen,
play a crucial role in WA democracy. The Parliamentary Education
Office (PEO) offers the following tours:

1 hour public tours 
Every Monday and Thursday (except for public holidays) at 10.30am, 

and Fridays at 2.00pm. 

Talk and Tours 
Offered for groups on the fourth Friday and Monday of every
month, as well as on non-sitting days by arrangement.  These 
engaging 90 minute tours include a presentation, access to the
chambers and refreshments at a cost of $5 per person (correct 
change is preferred, no eftpos available). Bookings are essential!

      Guided Art Tours 
Run on the first Friday of every month at 3.00pm. These are taken by our volunteers from the 
Art Gallery of WA, with guests able to view Parliament’s extensive artwork collection in areas 

generally not accessible to the public. 
For all Art Tour enquiries contact 9222 7279 or 

email aoshaughnessy@parliament.wa.gov.au

Community tours 
Can be booked online and are available Monday to Friday and run for 1 hour.

For all tour enquires, contact the PEO on 9222 7259 
or email education@parliament.wa.gov.au

How would you describe Albany in 3 words? Amazing, Remarkable, Serene
Why did you want to become a Member of Parliament? To help my community
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http://www.parliament.wa.gov.au/intranet/libpages.nsf/WebPages/Keys+to+Your+House+Episodes

